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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Dan Fielding, MassDOT 

From: Councillor Dan Rizzo, Chairman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting  

Date: June 7, 2023 

 

 

Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will hold a meeting on Monday evening, 

June 12, 2023 from 5:00PM-6:00PM in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council 

Chamber, Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 to discuss the following Council 

Order(s): 

 

 

 

23-116 Motion presented by Councillors Serino and Visconti:  That the State Delegation, 

along with a representative or representatives from MassDOT, appear before the 

City Council to offer a presentation to the City Council and the residents of Revere 

about the Sumner Tunnel Restoration Project, along with traffic mitigation plans 

for the City of Revere, including, but not limited to, the suspension of the bus lane 

on the Tobin Bridge on Route 1 to allow traffic from the North Shore into Boston 

to flow during the tunnel closure, as well as any potential exit closures on Route 

1A, as happens in East Boston during current weekend closures.  The Sumner 

Tunnel is expected to be closed from July 5 - August 31, and a similar request for 

MassDOT to update the City Council of the City of Revere, which was made at the 

March 27th City Council meeting, did not reach the appropriate personnel at 

MassDOT.  The intent of this motion is to have MassDOT update the residents of 

Revere about the project ahead of the July 5th closure of the Sumner Tunnel going 

into Boston. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


